Norton Space and Aeronautics Academy

English Learner Advisory Council (ELAC) Ballot
2014-2015

Creating Global Citizens

Dear Parents,

We would like to thank all of the parents who have shown an interest in serving on our English Learner
Advisory Council (ELAC). Below is the list of parents who have been nominated. All parents have the right to
vote for members to represent them on this committee. PLEASE VOTE FOR ONE FOR EACH CATEGORY (one
vote per parent, not per student enrolled) You can write an alternate candidate in the blank and vote for them

Please make you vote choices and return the ballot by September 4™, 2014.

ELAC OFFICERS

PRESIDENT
1. Diana Zarate (two students, in 4™ and 5% grade)
2.

VICE PRESIDENT

1. Ana Villalpando (two students, in 1% and gt grade)
2.
SECRETARY
1. Verodnica Lopez (studentin gth grade)
2.
3. SCHOOL SITE COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVE for ELAC
4. Cecilia Doldn (two students, in 1% grade and 4" grade)
5.

Parent Name Child’s Name



